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	Q1
	Do you find the principles helpful as a means of clarifying  the role of the 151 
	YES/NO

	Q1a
	If no, how could the principles be improved? 

	
	

	Q2
	Is there additional guidance that could be published alongside the principles that would help you in carrying out your role?
Please state clearly what your role is 

	YES/NO

	Q2a
	If yes, what would you like to see guidance on and what form should that guidance take?

	
																							

	Q3
	Do you consider that the principles will result in a substantial change to existing relationships 
	YES/NO

	Q3a
	If yes, please explain the nature of the change and if you think this will have a resource cost implication

	
	

	Q4
	We welcome any additional views and comments you may have, including your views on the wider relationship between the LEP and the Accountable Body
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